
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school.  I hope you all had a happy Christmas.  The children have made a wonderful start to the 
new year. 
 
My thanks to Miss Hoare for starting her “Resolution Club”.  It was great to see so many parents and children join in 
this week, getting in a little extra exercise at the start of the day.  “Resolution Club” will take place every Thursday 
and Friday morning and all are welcome to join in. 
 

 
 
Welcome to Carla Jones and Janine Bishop, our two new Reception teachers, who will be teaching our youngest  
class this year.  They have both told me how much they are enjoying getting to know the children and being part of 
Western Road.  We send Ms Delaney our very best wishes as she starts her maternity leave. 
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Carla Jones and Janine Bishop 
 
 
Whole School Priorities 
You may remember that in September I outlined the school’s priorities and areas for development for the year 
ahead. These areas have formed the basis for our School Development Plan which has been approved by the Local 
Authority and the Governing Body. I report to the Governing Body on progress towards these priorities at strategic 
points in the year. For your information I have attached an overview of the School Development Plan which shows 
our main priorities under key headings. I hope you find it of interest and am very happy to talk to anyone about it if 
they’d like more information. 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 

 

 
 

Isaac, Susie, Joe and Jake 
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Josie, Sunny, Nelly and Leila 
 

 
 

Sam, Jerome, Lucia and Buphatip 
 

 
 

Charlie 
 
 
Term Three Assemblies 
Friday, 12th January 2018     Celebration Assembly (9.15am) 
Friday, 19th January 2018     Year Four Class Assembly to parents (9.15am) 
Friday, 26th January 2018     Celebration Assembly (9.15am) 
Friday, 2nd February 2018     Year Three Class Assembly to parents (9.15am) 
 
INSET day 2018: Monday, 4th June 2018 
 


